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APPENDIX B 

 
St Stephens Churchyard 
 
Grass cutting is behind in some parts due to the recent wet conditions.  
 
The old shed roof is in the process of being replaced (starting 4th October) and should 
be finished by the time of this meeting. 
 
Nothing else to report.  
 
Mark Orchard 
Cemetery Warden 
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APPENDIX D  

From: PascoeBuchanan Jane (Cabinet Support Account) on behalf of James Sue 
CC 
Sent: Friday, September 8, 2017 1:55:22 PM 
To: ~Members 
Subject: Grass Cutting in Open Cemeteries  
  
Dear Members 
  
I have received a number of complaints about the grass cutting regime in open 
cemeteries.  
  
The current regime was driven primarily by budget constraints but also took into 
account our environmental growth to support wildlife. Nevertheless, complaints have 
been received consistently and therefore I asked the service managers to review 
arrangements to reduce concerns. I appreciate these are sensitive areas. 
  
The proposed improved regime will not be to the standard that everyone would wish 
to see but I believe it to be a reasonable, given all the circumstances.  
  
The currently used standard of maintenance in recently interned areas i.e. cut before 
grass reaching height of 180mm, will now be used across whole sites so to include 
more historic areas.  
  
This change will be implemented immediately but as this requires an adjustment to the 
overall programme there will likely be some delay before the revised standards are 
noticeable. I hope you can support this change which the service believe they can 
manage within existing resources by reprioritising. 
  
Regards, Sue 
  
Councillor Sue James 
St Just-in-Penwith Division 
Cornwall Council Cabinet Member for Environment & Public Protection 
 
 
 
 

 


